
Dear Tribal Leaders and Indian Healthcare Program Directors, 
  
Attached is a Dear Tribal Leader Letter from the IHS Director requesting tribal consultation by March 16 
(release of CSC data) and March 30 (allocation of the CSC increase).  Comments should be submitted to 
consultation@ihs.gov. 
  
  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Update: Contract Support Costs Consultation 

Posted on March 3, 2012 

I sent a letter today to Tribes requesting input on two issues related to Contract Support Costs. Here is a 
copy of the letter.  
  
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
  
Margo Kerrigan 
Director 
IHS Califormia Area Office 
(916) 930-3927 Ext. 306 
(916) 837-2449 Cell 
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